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Academy Music Group Ltd v Trafford Council - ET1 - Appeal Against an 

Improvement Notice 
 

Parry1, James (Litigation Lawyer) <James.Parry1@trafford.gov.uk>  

27 July 2022 at 09:38 

To: "londonsouthet@justice.gov.uk" <londonsouthet@justice.gov.uk> 

Cc: "phil.crier@pbclicensing.co.uk" <phil.crier@pbclicensing.co.uk> 

 

Dear Sir or Madam 

 

On the 12th October 2021, PBC Licensing served an ET1 commencing an appeal 

against the issue of an Improvement Notice issued by Trafford Council against 
Academy Music Ltd before the Central London ET. The following day a letter was 

issued by the Central London ET indicating the matter had been allocated to 

yourselves, the London South ET. Unfortunately, that letter did not contain a case 

reference number. 

 
Nothing further has been received from the you or Central London, although our files 

do suggest that my predecessor, Kyle Mycock, had attempted to follow the matter up 

with you. 

 

I would be grateful if you would update your records to show that I now have conduct 
of this matter and that any future correspondence about it be sent to me at 

james.parry1@trafford.gov.uk and copied to legal@trafford.co.uk 

 

I would also be grateful if you could advise me as to the current status of this appeal. 
 

This email has been copied to the Appellant’s representative. 

 

Kind regards 

James Parry, Litigation Lawyer (Locum) 
Legal Services | Trafford Council | Trafford Town Hall | Talbot Road | Stretford | M32 

0TH 

Email: james.parry1@trafford.gov.uk 

Tel: 07974615194 

Fax: 0161 912 4294 


